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          11th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The children in Key Stage One are learning about ‘Homes from the Past’ in their history lessons this 
half term. To enhance their learning of this topic, we will be visiting York Castle Museum, where the 
children will explore lots of different aspects of homes in the past. The real-life experiences will 
support the children to compare older homes with their own homes today. We have an exciting day 
planned filled with lots of activities to further enrich the children’s learning! 
 
We will be leaving school promptly at 9.00am on Tuesday 8th October and will be back at school for 
the end of the school day. All children will require a packed lunch, a water bottle, a waterproof 
coat and comfortable shoes. Children will also need to bring a backpack which they are able to 
carry their lunch and water bottle in. When we get to the museum, the bags and coats will be stored 
so the children only need to carry them to and from the bus and museum.  Although most of the 
day will be inside, there is a short walk to and from the bus, and an opportunity for children to 
engage in some activities outside. Children should wear their normal school uniform (PE bottoms 
can be worn if more comfortable).  
 
We are asking for a contribution of £12.00 per pupil towards the cost of this trip. We always try to 
keep costs to a minimum but unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions, then we 
may have to cancel the trip. Payment is via ParentPay. If you do not have access to the internet or 
are unable to pay on-line, please contact the school office. 
 
On the day of the visit, the children will need to be at school for 8.45am, to leave promptly at 
9.00am. We will arrive back at school by 3.20pm.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The Key Stage 1 Team 
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SCHOOL PACKED LUNCH 

 
If you would like to order a packed lunch from the school kitchen, please return this form, with 
your choices ticked below. 
 
Tick one:    
 
Tuna Mayo    

Ham           

Cheese        

 
Veg sticks, fruit, tray bake and a drink will be provided as well. 
 
OR: 
 
My child will be bringing their own packed lunch    
 
 
I give permission for my child to go on the school trip to York Castle Museum: 
 
 
Child’s Name: __________________________________________ Class: _________ 
 
 
Signed:  _______________________________________________ (Parent/Guardian) 
 
 
Date:  _________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
PLEASE RETURN BY Friday 20th September 2024. 
 
 

 

  

 

 


